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FACT SHEET FOR B3 TO I SERVICES   

The purpose of this communication is to share information on the transition of B3 to I 
services. NCHHS Division of Health Benefits has published a FACT sheet as a resource 
guide for providers and members.  

 Fact Sheet - North Carolina’s Transition of 1915(b)(3) Benefits to 1915(i) 

 

Thank you for your attention to this communication. All questions related to this 
Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org. Questions will be 
responded to as quickly as possible. 
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